
ARRANGEMENT
1. Hon'ble Mr. Justice Saral Srivastava (Court No.2) in addition to his own determination,

will  take up the fresh cases from serial nos.115 to 194 of Court No.1 (Hon'ble Mr.
Justice Jayant Banerji), on 22.08.2023.

2. Hon'ble Mr. Justice Ajay Bhanot (Court No.66) in addition to his own determination,
will take up the Additional/Unlisted cases from serial nos.3001 to 3059 of Court No.64
(Hon'ble Mr. Justice Siddharth), on 22.08.2023.

3. Hon'ble Mr. Justice Neeraj Tiwari (Court No.87) in addition to his own determination, is
assigned the fresh cases from serial nos.63 to 112 of Court No.91 (Hon'ble Mr. Justice
Gajendra Kumar), on 22.08.2023.

4. Hon'ble Mr. Justice Prakash Padia (Court No.4) in addition to his own determination,
will  take up the fresh cases from serial nos.195 to 274 of Court No.1 (Hon'ble Mr.
Justice Jayant Banerji), on 22.08.2023.   

5. Hon'ble Mr. Justice Piyush Agrawal (Court No.5) in addition to his own determination,
will take up the fresh cases from serial nos.189 to 238 of Court No.51 (Hon'ble Mr.
Justice Chandra Kumar Rai), on 22.08.2023.  

6. Hon'ble  Dr.  Justice  Gautam  Chowdhary  (Court  No.68)  in  addition  to  his  own
determination, will take up the Additional/Unlisted cases from serial nos.3060 to 3119
of Court No.64 (Hon'ble Mr. Justice Siddharth), on 22.08.2023.

7. Hon'ble Mr. Justice Dinesh Pathak (Court No.90) in addition to his own determination,
will  take up the fresh cases from serial  nos.36 to 55 of Court No.88 (Hon'ble Mr.
Justice Sanjay Kumar Singh), on 22.08.2023.
 

8. Hon'ble Mr. Justice Krishan Pahal (Court No.72) in addition to his own determination,
will take up the Additional/Unlisted cases from serial nos.3071 to 3100 of Court No.73
(Hon'ble Mr. Justice Nalin Kumar Srivastava), on 22.08.2023.

9. Hon'ble Mr. Justice Vikas Budhwar (Court No.35) in addition to his own determination,
will take up the fresh cases from serial nos.239 to 288 of Court No.51 (Hon'ble Mr.
Justice Chandra Kumar Rai), on 22.08.2023.  

10. Hon'ble  Mr.  Justice  Anish  Kumar  Gupta  (Court  No.92)  in  addition  to  his  own
determination, is assigned the fresh cases from serial nos.56 to 105 of Court No.88
(Hon'ble Mr. Justice Sanjay Kumar Singh), on 22.08.2023.

11. Hon'ble Mr. Justice Arun Kumar Singh Deshwal (Court No.93) in addition to his own
determination, is assigned the fresh cases from serial nos.106 to 155 of Court No.88
(Hon'ble Mr. Justice Sanjay Kumar Singh), on 22.08.2023.      

Note:-  The matters transferred or assigned in this order are except TU/PH.  
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